
FOUNTAIN POND PROJECT 
The High Prairie Farms Metro District (HPFMD) Fountain Pond  Repair project at the northeast corner of 

South Pinery Parkway and Parker Rd (the removal and replacement of the concrete edging and rubber liner): 
The pond project is complete!  A few remaining landscape items will be completed next spring.   Check out 

the project photos below: 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


